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Dear Mr. Young:

This is in reply to your letter of 25 September concerning Private Hesiquio
Gonzales, Jr. Our records reflect Gonzales' first name to be spelled
Esiquio.

Private Gonzales was transferred to Fort Sam Houston on 22 September and
from Fort Sam Hou$ton to Fort Hood on 25 September. While being held
in the Special Processing Detachment, Fort Hood, he again obsented him-
self without leave and is not at present under military control.

The Special Processing Detachment at Fort Hood has been advised to flag
Private Gonzales' file. If he is returned to that facility anytime in the
immediate future, a psychiatric evaluation will be arranged and you will
be advised of the results.

1 hope the above information will be of assistance.

Sincerely,

CHARLES W. RYDER, JR.
Maior General, GS
Chief of Staff

Honorable John Young
House of Representatives
Washington, D.C. 20515


